

Dear Rotary Club of Calgary,

From one art lover to another, thank you for your continued generosity in supporting the student awards program!

Your donation assists ACAD students in fulfilling their dreams, passions and, above all, their artwork. Most students have a full or part-time job in order to survive but your continued support eases their financial stress and allows them to focus on their education.



Thank you so much for the award, it is truly a blessing to receive something like this. It means a lot to me, being a mature student and having a lot of external commitments while living off only student loans. I intend to put this money right back into my student debt, since it's not going to be getting much smaller so long as I am still in school.

Being fortunate enough to receive this support helps to, " soften the blow, " from the cost of education and since I am going to be getting married next summer, your donation really helps to put my mind at peace.

From the bottom of my heart, thank you very much.

1st year CVT Student
Civil Engineering Technology

Thank you to the Rotary Club of Calgary for their generous gift of \$365.00 to support leaner success through the Bert Foster Christmas Fund at Bow Valley College. Each year during the holiday season, the Bert Foster Fund supports numerous Bow Valley College learners by providing them with vouchers to be utilized on essentials for their family at this special time of the year.

We want you to know that this year your gift will create a more joyful holiday season for deserving learners and their families who struggle with their financial needs.

Once again, thank you for the confidence you have instilled in us. Your gift puts our students on course for success!

